

St Peter's Catholic Primary School

Together as a school family, we live, love and learn in Jesus' footsteps School Newsletter 11 Friday 22nd November 2019

www.st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk admin@st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk

Local Parish Mass Times	St Peter's	English Martyrs	St Augustine's
Saturday	6pm		6.30pm
Sunday	9am 10.30am 5.30pm	9am	11am

CURRICULUM INFORMATION

The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday

Year Group	Maths	English	Science
Reception	Comparing numbers	Writing with the sounds we can hear in a word	
Y1		Assessment Week	Mouse and Rocket Investigation
Y2		Assessment Week	Rocket Mice and Animals including humans
Y3		Assessment Week	Rocket Mice Investigations & Light
Y4		Assessment Week	Electricity
Y5		Assessment Week	Earth and Space
Y6		Assessment Week	Living things and their habitats



BOOK FAIR - MONDAY 25th - FRIDAY 29th NOVEMBER

The book fair is in school next week and your child should have come home today with a leaflet detailing some of the books which are available to purchase. Your child will have the opportunity to visit the book fair during their library slot in the afternoons, and it will also be open every day after school in the reception area.

Your support at these events is greatly appreciated as the commission we receive allows us to keep the library well stocked with books for the children to enjoy.



PFA CHRISTMAS FAYRE – SATURDAY 7th DECEMBER

The PFA would like to invite everyone to the school's Christmas Fayre on Saturday 7th December from 11.30am – 2.30pm. Come along and see our festive stalls and games, shop at the lovely private seller stalls, have a turkey and stuffing roll or just pop in for coffee and cake. This year we have a Photographer doing a Festive Photo shoot. We hope to see you there!

We'll be running our famous wrapping room again and would be very grateful for donations for this. Children get to pick a present and wrap it for a family member – Uncles/Aunts, Mums/Dads, Grandparents, brothers and sisters. If you have anything you'd like to re-gift please bring your donations to the School Office. Thank you!

We need your Help!

If you can spare an hour or two to help on Friday 6th December at 9am onwards or at the Fayre please contact Ria Whitehead at ria.w.pfa@gmail.com or the School Office.



SchoolPing

It's lovely to see how many parents are using the SchoolPing app for our new communication system - so far 80% of parents are using the app and it would be brilliant if we can get this number higher. Using the app allows you to get instant notifications, and that way you know what's going on in school. All you need to do is go to your app store (on Apple and Android phones) and download the app.



THE SUN BOOKS FOR SCHOOLS

We have registered for The Sun Books For Schools pack! We have to collect 3,500 tokens which we will be able to exchange for £600 worth of books for our school. The tokens will be printed in The Sun newspaper between Saturday 23rd November 2019 – Saturday 18th January 2020. If you or any friends or family read The Sun and would be able to collect the tokens, we'd be very grateful. Tokens can be brought to the library by the children or to the school office by parents/carers. Details are also available on our school website under Curriculum – Reading – Library. There will be lots of things being added to the library webpage so keep checking in! Thank you so much for your support.

RAGS2RICHES4SCHOOLS

Thank you for all of your donations to the Rags2Riches4Schools collection this week. We collected 106 bags weighing in at 315.3kg. Subject to the items being checked at the warehouse for acceptable items, the collection has raised £157.65 for our school, an amazing total for our first collection! There are two more collections scheduled for this academic year. The next collection date will be Thursday 12th March 2020, so please keep collecting any good quality unwanted, re-useable (clean, dry and wearable) clothes and accessories ready for our next collection. Collection packs containing the information leaflets and bags will be sent home closer to the collection date. Many thanks again for your support.

CHOOSE RESPECT WEEK

The children had a fabulous week last week celebrating CHOOSE RESPECT. Thank you for supporting this message, not just last week but as a way of life for our children. We celebrated our diversity on Friday by wearing odd socks and the children looked fantastic! We raised £91 which will be shared between Mission Together and a charity of the children's choice.



LEARNING GEMS

Congratulations to Yohan in 2SP for achieving a Diamond Power Award for solving problems and showing responsibility. Congratulations to Seweryn, Vlad and Fenix in 2SP for achieving a Ruby Power Certificate for showing kindness and supporting others.



ATTENDANCE FIGURES FOR THIS WEEKH

How did your child's class do this week?

RJB	95.3%
RAE	93.7%
1LD	93.3%
1LP	96.7%
2SP	94.3%
2VM	99.7%
3MM	98.0%
3EI	96.7%
4SD	92.3%
4OB	94.8%
5HC	97.7%
5MD	97.2%
6CJ	97.2%
6SW	96.5%



HOUSE POINTS (to 21st November 2019)

Weekly Totals		Cumulative Totals	
Wind	177	Fire	2012
Fire	172	Wind	1984
Water	95	Earth	1854
Earth	88	Water	1675



DINNER MENU – w/c 25th NOVEMBER

Monday	Cheese & Tomato Pizza	Bean & Lentil Burger	Jacket Potato with Beans
Tuesday	Chicken Pie with Mash	Roasted Cauliflower Curry	Jacket Potato with Cheese
Wednesday	Roast Pork	Quorn Fillet	Jacket Potato with Tuna
Thursday	Spaghetti Bolognaise	Cheese & Pepper Whirl	Jacket Potato with Beans
Friday	Battered Fish & Chips	Vegetable Pasta Bake	Jacket Potato with Cheese



Mon 25 th November	Whole School	Book Fair	All week
Fri 29 th November	Whole School	St Andrew's Day (30/11/19)	Wear blue accessory
Weds 4 th December	Whole School	Christmas Lunch	
Weds 4 th December		Pied Piper Concert	St Peter's Church 7.30pm
Sat 7 th December		Christmas Fayre	11.30am 2.30pm
Thurs 12 th December		Nativity	2.00pm and 6.00pm
Fri 13 th December	Whole School	Christmas Jumper Day	
Mon 16 th December		Carol Concert	6.00pm – Spiritual Space
Fri 20 th December	Whole School	Mass	9.15am
Fri 20 th December	1.00pm Finish for the Christmas Break		
Mon 6 th January	Whole School	Start of New Term 8.40am for 8.55am	

Carol Baron Headteacher







